Request for Scheduled Public Comment : 7-20-2014 10:54:19 am

s@goggins.com <s@goggins.com> Sun, Jul 20, 2014 at 10:54 AM
To: hicole@gocolumbiamo.com, skamin@gocolumbiamo.com

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of the
successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame,
normally within 1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of this message or to report spam
contact the Webmaster at webmaster@gocolumbiamo.com.

Below are the resuits of a Web form submitted on: July 20th, 2014 at 10:54AM (CDT).

Speaker's Name: (please indicate if more than one speaker): Sean P. Goggins

Telephone: (816) 368-1364

Email Address: s@goggins.com

Topic (please be specific): | wish to make a 4 minute comment regarding planned growth for the city of
Columbia. Growth is inevitable, but how we grow does not seem to follow a coherent plan. When development
discussions occur, | seldom if ever hear reference to a long term strategy in the press, public opinion or council
votes.

It occurs to me that these reasons are structural, and | would like to ask the council to consider taking
responsibility for specific development decisions in a new way.

Humbly,

Sean P. Goggins

IP:72.33.79.240
Form: Request for Scheduled Public Comment





